
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 
(5 May 2021, 8.15am) 
 
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• International Day of the Midwife 2021 
 

 
 
International Day of the Midwife 2021 
 
Today is International Day of the Midwife and Dr Margaret McGuire, Director of Nursing, celebrates and 
praises our midwives for the excellent person centred care they all provide to women and their families 
every day. 
 
This past year during the COVID-19 pandemic midwives have met extraordinary circumstances and have 
put their patients first, continuing to provide excellent care to women and their families.  Today is their day 
to celebrate! 
 
With social distancing still very much a part of our daily lives we are encouraging staff to celebrate on 
social media this year.  Join in the celebrations, share your stories and show your support for our 
midwives by following our celebrations on Twitter @NHSGGC. 
 

 
 

We also hear from a couple of our dedicated midwives who explain why they love the job and what it’s like 
caring for women and their families during what is a very special time for them. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5hcuMIbQ1ho
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5hcuMIbQ1ho


 

Sandi Reilly, Senior Charge Midwife at the QEUH, said:  
“COVID has had a huge impact on maternity services,  
the team here have been exemplary, they have stepped  
up to the mark, and at a moment's notice, covered  
sickness through COVID or people who have been  
shielding from our ward.  They have put their own  
families aside and put the care of our women and babies  
ahead of them and we'll be forever grateful for that.”  
 
Jen Johansson, Charge Midwife at the PRM, has wanted  
to be a midwife since she was 14 or 15 years old.  Jen  
did a week’s work experience at Rottenrow, completed  
her midwifery training and has loved every minute of her  
15 years in the job so far.  Jen said: “We get to spend a  
lot of time with women and their families, getting to know  
them, especially in the labour wards.  You have that  
special rapport with women and you are ensuring the safe arrival of their precious life, it's amazing.” 
 

 
 
 

Please keep up-to-date with the latest guidance on our dedicated web pages at: 
www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19. If you have any questions about the current situation please check the FAQs 
first. If you have any further questions, please email: staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 
 
 
***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.*** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet  
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